


Dear ADA Student Council Liaison,

Hello and welcome to the 2010-2011 scholastic year!  Thank you for volunteering to be an ADA Student Council Liaison!  Your application has been processed, and you are now in our database as a representative for your school.

Within the next two weeks, you should receive your SCL t-shirt and a welcome message from your SCAC Region Coordinator.  If either of these does not happen or if your mailing address has recently changed, please respond to this e-mail and let me know.



All materials needed for your position are located on the Student Community
of Interest (CoI) in the 'SCL' file folder.  If you are not a member of the Student CoI, please accept the separate invitation I have sent you to join.



If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Best regards,

Dan Beavers
Membership Representative
American Dietetic Association
120 S. Riverside Plaza, Ste 2000
Chicago, IL 60606
312-899-4844 (phone)
312-899-4812 (fax)





